
Road Impacts 

 Closed - FSR 4200/4200-400 MP 0.2 
 - Work underway 
 - FSR 4200-400 - Closed at junction 
    with FSR 4200 
 - FSR 4200 - Expect delays 

 Closed - FSR 4010-050 MP 0.78 & MP 2.3 
 - Work underway 
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Construction Activities 
 

Work at Forest Service Road 
(FSR) 4010-050 MP 0.78 and MP 
2.3 will continue next week. The 
96-inch pipe culvert at MP 2.3 has 
been installed and backfilled. 
Work on the roadway grade over 
the pipe culvert is also moving 
forward. The concrete for the 
concrete collars for the inlet and 
outlet is expected to be poured 
next week.  
 
The excavation work for the      
132-inch pipe culvert at FSR   
4010-050 MP 0.78 is expected to 
be completed next week along with 
the placement of the pipe culvert. 
FSR 4010-050 is closed to the public traffic during the work at MP 0.78 and MP 2.3. 
 
Work at FSR 4200-400 MP 0.2 is underway, with the work focusing on a new riprap 
lined ditch near the current location of the USFS road closure gate. Work at the site will 
also include relocating the USFS road closure gate to a new location closer to the 
junction with FSR 4200.  
 
The work on FSR 4200 is also underway. The work on FSR 4200 includes ditch repair 
and roadway reconditioning. Public traffic traveling on FSR 4200 near the junction with 
FSR 4200-400 will encounter delays during this work. Public traffic will be allowed thru 
the work area on FSR 4200 as work activities allow or during non-working periods. FSR 
4200-400 is closed to public traffic during the work at MP 0.2. 

 
 
 Please, if the closed signs are up, stay out of the work area.  
 

 
Also, use caution on roads nearby these sites, as there 
will be increased traffic related to work activities. 

   

Above: FSR 4200-400 MP 0.2 
 

Riprap staged for the upcoming riprap ditch work. 

October 2, 2020 

 

 


